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Hejgaard Industri awarded new management contract with Banedanmark

Hgjgaard Holdings subsidiary Hejgaard Industri A/S has been awarded a new
management contract with Banedanmark for the production of concrete
sleepers at the facility in Fredericia owned by Banedanmark for the period 1
January 2019 to 31 December 2022 with an option for Banedanmark to extend
the contract with two times two year.

Hejgaard Industri has won the contract after having participated in
Banedanmark’s contract award procedure. The current contract expires on 31
December 2018. We look forward to continuing the long-term good working
relationship with Banedanmark.

The contract is expected to make a positive contribution to the Hejgaard
Holding group’s earnings in the coming years.

Yours faithfully,

Hejgaard Holding A/S

Ditlev Floistrup
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